MINUTES
March 31, 2025

The City Council of Badger met in special session at 6:15 p.m. at Badger City Hall with Mayor Pro Tem Teresa Larson-White
presiding. The purpose of the meeting was to hold a public hearing on the proposed tax levy for Fiscal Year 2026. Council
members present: Roger Curtis, Teresa Larson-White, Nathan Jones. Absent: Jeff Brundige and Pam Smith. Also present:
Michael and Michelle Hendren. Motion to approve the agenda was made by Jones, second by Curtis, all ayes, motion carried.
Mayor Pro Tem opened the public hearing at 6:17 p.m. and asked if there were any comments from the public. There being
none, she asked if any other comments had been received. Clerk said none had been received. Clerk stated that the tax levy
for FY26 will be 22 cents higher than in FY25. With no other comments to be heard, Larson-White closed the public hearing
at 6:21 p.m. There being no other business, motion to adjourn was made by Curtis, second by Jones, all ayes, motion carried.
Adjournment at 6:21 p.m.

Glenda R. Rasmussen
City Clerk



